
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Declaration of rectification 

 

For having been published with inaccuracy in the Diário da República, 2nd Series, no. 

172, of September 5, 2023, Notice no. 16944/2023, regarding the opening of an international 

competition for the occupation of four jobs in the career of a doctoral researcher equivalent to 

the category of principal investigator, for the scientific areas of Natural Sciences,  sub-areas of 

Biological Sciences or Biochemistry or for the scientific area of Health Sciences, sub-area of 

Biomedical Sciences,  with reference IT057-23-13052, point III.3. of the Notice is rectified in the 

following terms: 

Where it reads: 

"III.3. All application documents referred to in point III.2. must be submitted in 

Portuguese and English (…)." 

It should read: 

"III.3. All application documents referred to in point III.2. must be submitted in 

Portuguese or English (…)." 

 

08/09/2023 - The Director of the Human Resources Management Service, Maria Helena Silva 

Matos 
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